
Date: January 2014 

MLIS Policy on Interlibrary Loan (ILL) Requests for Textbooks  

Dear MLIS Students: 

Textbook purchases are a standard, predictable part of the expense of pursing a degree. The textbooks 

you purchase for classes are the beginning of your professional library. The MLIS faculty 

expects that you will purchase the required textbooks for all your courses.  

Interlibrary Loan services exist to provide short­term access to materials. Using ILL to avoid buying a text

book circumvents the intent of ILL and makes the item unavailable to other users.  Section VI of the Ame

rican Library Code of Ethics states that “We do not advance private interests at the expense of library 

users, or our employing institutions.” Students should not request textbooks through ILL.  

Photocopying large sections of a textbook or printing multiple pages from an electronic textbook in 

order to avoid buying the book is a violation of copyright. Section IV of the American Library Code of 

Ethics states that “We recognize and respect intellectual property rights.” Students should consider 

these professional pledges of professional conduct at all times. 

If you want to reduce your textbook costs, do comparison shopping at these sites:  

AddAll 

 http://www.addall.com/ 

Amazon 

http://www.amazon.com/  (Find the right edition of the book, then click on Used) 

AbeBooks 

 http://www.abebooks.com/ 

Barnes & Noble 

http://barnesandnoble.com/ 

Bookfinder 

http://www.bookfinder.com/ 

Powell’s 

 http://powells.com/ 

Ebay 

http://www.half.ebay.com/ 

VSU Bookstore 

 http://www.valdosta.edu/administration/finance-admin/auxiliary-services/bookstore/ 
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